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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘definitely’.   

 

 Get involved—as we look  

 towards the exciting future  

 of The Suthers School, we  

 are keen to keep in touch  

 with what parents think.  

 If you would like to be 

 involved in a parent forum, 

 please email Mrs  

 Braithwaite. 

 

 FREE WEBINAR for parents  

 Click here to access a free   

 E-Safety workshop for  

 parents  run by 

 gooseberryplanet.com 

 

 New build update—news on 

planning application expected 

in the next 2 weeks!  

 

 New perimeter fencing 

construction underway.  

 This week we welcomed the  

 news that the public footpath 

 on site has been diverted 

 which means we can expand 

 the spaces available for 

 students at break and 

 lunchtime.  

 

 Looking forward to our  

 Spring Welcome Event for  

 all new students and their 

 parents on Saturday 19 May.  

  

 

 

 

Back From a Brilliant Bank Holiday!  

It was great to hear all about the fun that our students had in the Bank Holiday 

sunshine last weekend, including those who spent three nights under canvas at 

Mega Moot, the biggest Scout and Girlguiding event in Nottinghamshire! The 

event was attended by 5,000 young people and included a great range of activ-

ities including archery, abseiling and even an outdoor cinema.  

Not to be outdone, Mr Pettit announced the much-anticipated destination for 

this year’s Golden Ticket Trip on Friday (see below). Students will get to partici-

pate in activities ranging from paddle-crafting to assault courses and high-wire 

walking in what promises to be an action-packed day. Full details, including an 

invitation letter to follow soon.  

And—as we await the formal approval for the new build—we are busy explor-

ing the ways in which we can maximise the site’s potential, including the possi-

bility of a connection to the RAF and land’s history as a former airfield. This 

could even include the creation of our very own Air Cadet squadron!  

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  

 

Suthers Students Cook Up New Way to Support Local Charity   

ICYMI: Well done to Georgia, Lauren, Celia, Ellen and Piper for the brilliant work they 

did to support the Newark Emmaus Trust. You can read the full Advertiser report here 

GOLDEN TICKET TRIP 2018—DESTINATION ANNOUNCED  

This week, students got their 

first glimpse of the destination 

for our first ever Golden Ticket 

Trip which will take us to the 

National Watersports  Centre 

and will include a whole host 

of action-packed activities such 

as the Lagoon Wipeout (Left). 

http://gooseberryplanet.com/parent-online-safety-workshp/
http://newarkadvertiser.co.uk/news/2018/05/08/students-cook-up-different-way-to-help-homeless-charity

